
OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 

  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
City Council Committee Meetings 

 

ARE CANCELLED 
 

Governmental Operations, Finance, Legislative and Grants 
committee meetings – which were scheduled for 5 p.m. Wednesday, 
March 18, 2020, are hereby cancelled in line with City of Flint Mayor 
Sheldon Neeley’s closure of City Hall. This is to promote the health and 
safety of all persons in light of COVID-19 concerns. 
 
Agenda items from the Committee meetings will be addressed at a 
Special Affairs meeting, which is scheduled for 4:30 p.m. Monday, March 
23, 2020 followed by a City Council meeting at 5:30 p.m. 
 
If there are any questions concerning this notice, please direct them to the 
City Council office at (810) 766-7418. 
 
 
 
______________________    ______________________ 
Monica Galloway, 7th Ward    Maurice Davis, 2nd Ward 
City Council President     City Council Vice President 
 
 

 

 

 

Posted 3-17-20 

 

 
MUNICIPAL CENTER 

1101 S. SAGINAW ST. FLINT, MICHIGAN 48502 (810) 766-7418 FAX (810) 766-7032 TDD (810) 766-7120 


